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JANUARY 6, 2022  

For the health and safety of the public in response to the rise in COVID-19 cases, the 
2022 Reorganization of the Allendale Board of Health will now be held via Zoom video 
and teleconferencing only at 8:00pm on January 6, 2022.   

To join these meetings, the public should take the following steps: 

• From a computer, tablet or smartphone, click on or enter website
https://zoom.us/j/91684034440

• From a phone, dial 929-205-6099 and then enter Access Code: 916 8403 4440
***Alternate phone numbers to dial: 301-715-8592, 312-626-6799

Please be advised that there will be opportunities for public comment via audio and 
video at the Reorganization meeting.  Members of the public who wish to submit 
comments in advance of these meetings, for reading during Public Comments at the 
meetings, may do so via email to JohnGil@allendalenj.gov or written letter to John Gil, 
Board of Health Secretary, Borough of Allendale, 500 West Crescent Avenue, 
Allendale, New Jersey 07401.  The deadline for the public to submit advance comment 
via email or written letter is Thursday, January 6, 2022 at 4:00pm.    

This forum will allow for compliance with the Open Public Meetings Act requirements 
while the Borough of Allendale addresses matters necessary for continuous operation of 
borough business.  The Agendas can be viewed 48 hours prior to the meetings at 
https://www.allendalenj.gov/node/476/agenda/2022. 

Formal action will be taken. 

John Gil 
Board of Health Secretary 

http://www.allendalenj.gov/

